
 

March 28, 2025 

 
To,  
BSE Limited 
Listing Department 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,  
Dalal Street,  
Mumbai – 400 001 
 
Scrip code: 530589 
Scrip Symbol: PRIMAPLA  
  
Sub: Intimation regarding receipt of Observation letter with “No Adverse Observations” from BSE Limited in relation to 

the proposed Scheme of Arrangement between Prima Plastics Limited (“Company” or “Demerged Company”) and 
Prima Innovation Limited (“Resulting Company”) and their respective shareholders and creditors (“Scheme”) - 
Disclosure under Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 

 
Ref: Application under Regulation 37 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 

(“Listing Regulations”) for the proposed  
Scheme of Arrangement between Prima Plastics Limited (“Company” or  
“Demerged Company”) and Prima Innovation Limited (“Resulting Company”) and their respective shareholders 
and creditors (“Scheme”) 

 
Dear Sir / Madam,   

We refer to our letter dated November 12, 2024 informing you about the decision of Board of Directors of the Company 

approving the Scheme of Arrangement between Prima Plastics Limited (“Company” or “Demerged Company”) and Prima 

Innovation Limited (“Resulting Company”) and their respective shareholders and creditors (“Scheme”). 

In continuation to the aforesaid, we would like to inform you that the Company has received “Observation Letter” dated 

March 28, 2025 regarding the Scheme of Arrangement stating that the BSE Limited has no adverse observations on the 

Scheme of Arrangement, so as to enable the Company to file the Scheme of Arrangement with the Hon’ble National 

Company Law Tribunal (“NCLT”). 

The Company proposes to file the Scheme of Arrangement with the NCLT in due course.  

A copy of observation letter of BSE is attached herewith for your reference & record.  

Please note that copy of this intimation is also available on the website of BSE Limited and website of the Company. 

Please take the same on record.  

Thanking you, 

For Prima Plastics Limited 

  

 

Prachi M. Mankame 
Company Secretary and Compliance Officer 

M.No. A67042 

 

Encl: a/a 
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